Mr. Forrest R. Mulwvane
Manager, Travel News

Western Airlines

6060 Avion Drive

Los Angeles, Cazlifornia 90009

Dear Forrest:

The opportunity to meet and visit with you was sincerely
appreciated. And, I again thank you for the fine luncheon.
In keeping with the many plans, and programs you covered
for your Tulsa DM-2 visit, I am now confident your April 21
visit will go well.

In addition to the media list you have, I have enclosed our
Oklahoma booklet on all newspapers, radio and tv properties,
and telephone directory. I will keep in close contact with
yvou and Linda Cole. So, do not hesitate to let me know if

you need any additional information, or help.

Sincerely,

rd

Jéss M. Hightower,
Manager,
/ External Relations
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